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OFFICERS FOR 2011 

 
PRESIDENT:    DIANNE UZDAWINIS 

VICE PRESIDENT:   PATRICIA WILLIAMS 
SECERATRY:   KATE BLOOM 

TREASURER:   GIN CHAPPELLE 
BOARD MEMBER:   MARY ANN BOSWORTH 

BOARD MEMBER:  PHILLIP UZDAWINIS 
BOARD MEMBER:    LYNN FINLEY 

BOARD MEMBER:   JERRY WIILLIAMS 
 

A SPECIAL THANKS GOES OUT TO OUR OUTGOING SECRETARY, 
MARY ANN BOSWORTH.  THANKS MARY ANN FOR THE GREAT 

WORK YOU HAVE DONE AS SECRETARY OVER THE PAST THREE 
YEARS!  MUCH APPRECIATED!! 

 
WE WOULD ALSO LIKE TO WELCOME OUR NEWEST MEMBER TO 

THE BOARD; JERRY WILLIAMS...WELCOME!! 
 

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAY WISHES 
GO OUT TO; 

GIN CHAPPELLE– FEB. 6TH 
LYNN FINLEY—FEB. 12TH 
KATE BLOOM– FEB. 14TH 
“PRIOR” UZDAWINIS-FEB.17TH 
 

HAPPY BITHDAY!!!!!! 



MEETING NOTICE:  PHILLIP HAS A GUEST SPEAKER 
COMING  TO TALK TO US ABOUT DOG  

NUTRITION.  PLEASE PLAN ON ATTENDING. 
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 27TH 

1:30 P.M. 


